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CBHS BOARD MEETINGS: Port Orford
City Council Chambers at 10:00 AM
on the 2nd Tuesday of every month.
PLEASE NOTE: our meetings are open
to everyone who would like to attend.
We invite and encourage anyone
interested in CBHS to participate!

CBH Feafured on USLHY “Lighi-Hearfed”
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Katherine and Brian Zimmerman, Rebecca:Malamud-Evansg, 'f‘slmd"'The{r'esia and Mike Hewiitt.

Representatives from CBHS from
the past, present and future were
interviewed by Jeremy D’Entremont
of the US Lighthouse Society for his
“Light-Hearted” podcast about the
Cape Blanco Lighthouse and “Save
Our Lighthouse”. The interview took
place at Point.B Studio on August 31
2023 and is scheduled to be aired on
September 24 2023. The podcast will
be posted at the USLHS website at
https://uslhs.org.

Our group was invited to be
interviewed following our “Save Our
Lighthouse” event on August 12th.

A video of event attendees dancing
in front of Lifeboat No. 36498 and
a replica of the Cape Blanco Light-
house was submitted to the
USLHS’s national call for videos,
and although it did not win a cash
prize it was clever enough to gain
the attention of Mr. D’Entremont
and our “Save Our Lighthouse”
cause. The videos of Aurora and the
Side of the Tide Morris Dancers can
be viewed on the Cape Blanco
Heritage Society’s website at
capeblancoheritagesociety.com.
CBHS also obtained copies of
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“The Lighthouse Handbook: West Coast”
for our archive as well as for our
Greeting Center Gift Shop. Mr.
D’Entremont, historian for the
American Lighthouse Foundation,
has authored 29 books on light-
houses primarily on the East Coast.
He says he is a fan of the area and is
eager to update his handbook and
visit more lighthouses on the West
Coast in the future. We appreciate
Jeremy for his support of our Cape
Blanco Lighthouse when we need it
most as well as for lighthouses
everywhere. Thank you! %
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https://vimeo.com/854242963
https://vimeo.com/854199021
http://capeblancoheritagesociety.com/
https://uslhs.org/

Rescheduled for Spring 2024 ~

Details to be announced!

CBHS HAPPENINGS : David Zapailia io Capfure CAPE BLANCO

Photographer David Zapatka will be
visiting the Cape Blanco Lighthouse
on [ to capture our beau-
tiful historic lighthouse against the
magnificent Pacific Northwest night
sky. This all, of course, depends much
on the weather and wildfire situation,
however David is a highly skilled
professional and acclimated to all
kinds of adverse situations.

For more than 40 years, David
has been a television cameraman
working primarily at the network level
for news and sports programs. He got
his photographic start as a 13-year old
with his first camera, and with this
portfolio, returns to those roots.

His night lighthouse photographic
project was adopted in 2018 by the
United States Lighthouse Society and
is called “USA Stars & Lights.” As of the
summer 2022, he’s visited 19 states
and has similarly captured more than
190 lighthouses at night under star-
filled skies during new moon phase
when nights are darkest. His latest
book “USA Stars & Lights: Portraits from
the Dark” was published by the USLHS
in 2020, and sales proceeds support

STARS & LIGHTS

DARKEST OF DARK NIGHTS

LIGHTHOUSL PHOTOGA APHY COLLECTION
DAVID ZAPATKA

Photographer David Zapatka,
USLHS Ambassador

“USA Stars & Lights” travels.

“I’'ve a long history of donating
my time, going back to my teenage
years as a volunteer firefighter. 'm
getting close to 200 lighthouses
captured at night, and that’s only %4
of those still functioning in the
country. If I can get this project
funded—and it’s a part of the
nonprofit USLHS—then I'll
continue traveling and shooting as
long as possible and until most
have been photographed while
working deep into the night.”

If there is enough interest
amongst our membership, David is
willing to give a presentation about
his work. This event will be held at
the Cape Blanco Greeting Center Gift
Shop in the early evening (David likes
to photograph approximately 1.5 hours
after sunset). We will also feature
photography from our Cape Blanco
Weather Station Project taken by our
lighthouse docents. Please call
Rebecca Malamud-Evans at 541-366-
2036 if you would like to attend this
special CBHS Membership event. ¥«

Become a MEMBER of the CAPE BLANCO HERITAGE SOCIETY

OUR MISSION: To provide interpretative and educational services for the Cape Blanco
Light Station, Historic Hughes House and Ranch and the Port Orford Lifeboat Station.
We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and your donation is tax-deductible.

Mail this portion of the form with your check made out to:
Cape Blanco Heritage Society. P.O. Box 1132 Port Orford, Oregon 97465.

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION MEMBERSHIP TYPE DUES
NAME: INDIVIDUAL $15
ADDRESS: FAMILY $25
CITY/STATE/ZIP: BUSINESS or ASSOCIATE $ 50
PHONE: CITIZEN HISTORIAN $ 100
EMAIL: BENEFACTOR $250—$500
FAVORITE CBHS SITE: LIFETIME MEMBER/MAJOR GIFT $1,000

TOTAL ENCLOSED:



Point.B Studio

Point.B Studio
Rescheduled for Spring 2024 ~ Details to be announced!


